
HEADWAY'S 40TH
BIRTHDAY 
GARDEN PARTY

You are cordially invited to...

Headway the brain injury association is 40 years old this year!
We are hosting a 40th Birthday Garden Party at the Regional Acquired 
Brain Injury Unit, Belfast on Sunday 29th September 2019 from 2pm to 5pm. 
This invitation is open to all our friends and family who have been involved
with us over the years. There will be food, entertainment and activities for all 
to enjoy!
 
Please note that numbers are limited and that this is a ticket only event.
Please email or text Steve Derby to reserve your place
steve.derby@headway.org.uk / 07557 957624.
 
We look forward to celebrating with you!


